
Unit Painting Schedule Update Notification 

Dear Residents, 

We would like to inform you about the updated painting schedule for our community units. This 

is part of our ongoing efforts to maintain the aesthetic appeal and value of our properties. 

Updated Schedule: 

• Unit 101: Scheduled for painting on March 5-6, 2024 

• Unit 102: Scheduled for painting on March 7-8, 2024 

• Unit 103: Scheduled for painting on March 9-10, 2024 

Please ensure that any items on your walls are removed prior to the scheduled date to facilitate a 

smooth painting process. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to the 

management office. 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

The Management Team 


